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Greetings Representatives, 

 

Making dramatic changes to deep channel ports could cause irreversible damage to 

delicate estuary ecosystems. This is not only a danger to wildlife and natural areas, 

but could greatly effect the small towns and businesses that depend on them. These 

areas depend on the health of these ecosystems for ocean products, food and 

tourism. These areas support many more traditional and long term jobs than outside 

companies could create with short term work. Please do not sacrifice our coastal 

ways of living for outside companies to make money and leave us with a decimated 

resource. Please do not support HB3382.  

 

Thank you,  

Kara McGarry 


